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Looking Forward to 2021

My second term on the Charlotte City Council has certainly not been what | expected nor
anything like the first. Like everyone in 2020, my colleagues and | worked together in
January to make a plan for the coming year and then the world turned upside down in
March. While much of our attention and resources were rightly pivoted to address the
COVID-19 crisis and the personal and economic impacts it has had on our community and
its citizens, I'm also proud of how much we were able to accomplish on the topics we
originally envisioned being at the forefront of our agenda pre-COVID.

We have continued to make unprecedented progress on expanding and preserving the
stock of affordable housing in our community, we have moved forward ambitiously in
pursuing a 21st century transportation system befitting the 15th largest city in the country,
and we have diligently worked to address the violent crime and lack of economic
opportunity holding back so many of our neighbors from fulfilling their full promise in life.

Though it feels like the 2020 election hasn't fully ended, I'm faced with the reality that the
2021 campaign has already begun. | am once again asking for your support as | seek to
continue my tenure on the Charlotte City Council for a third term. Serving the city that |
love so much as a member of the City Council has been the honor of a lifetime. While |
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am pleased with what | have managed to accomplish alongside my colleagues over the
last three years, | know there is much work left before us. | hope you will allow me to
continue tackling those challenges and opportunities as a member of the City Council.

We are trying to close out the year in a strong position to formally launch our campaign in
early 2021, so if you're able to contribute to our re-election efforts before the new year, it
would be immensely helpful and greatly appreciated. Thanks again for your love and
support throughout this journey and thank you in advance for anything you can do to help
in the coming year.

Sincerely,
Larken Egleston

Charlotte City Council

CLICK HERE TO CONTRIBUTE
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